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January 12, 2022 

Dear Oyster Bay-East Norwich School Community: 

I hope this letter finds you and your family well. I am pleased to share the 2022 - 2023 school calendar that 

was adopted by the Board of Education on January 11, 2022. As is done each year, a complete calendar will 

be developed in the next few months and mailed to every resident in August. In the interim, you may use 

this abbreviated version as a reference in planning your personal calendars for the next school year. 

The adopted calendar for the 2022 - 2023 school year reaffirms Oyster Bay – East Norwich’s tradition of 

excellence and celebrates the diversity that makes our community a special place to work, live, and learn. 

As always, thank you for your support and have a wonderful rest of the school year. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Francesco Ianni, Ed.D. 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




